
 

 

 

Press release  

 

German air traffic industry adjusts mandatory mask-wearing 

requirement with effect from February 01, 2021 

 

Frankfurt am Main, January 22, 2021. As hereby communicated by the Board of Airline 

Representatives in Germany (BARIG), the association of national and international 

airlines in Germany, the German air traffic industry adjusts the rules regarding 

compulsory mask wearing. This means that as of February 01, 2021, all passengers, 

including children as from six years, at German airports as well as onboard the respective 

aircraft are obliged to wear medical face masks. 

 

Permitted are both surgical as well as FFP2 masks, more specifically masks complying 

with the standard KN95/N95. A simple cloth face covering is no longer sufficient. 

Furthermore, visors, masks with an outlet valve as well as basic means of oronasal 

covering such as scarfs for example continue to be prohibited. 

 

The adjusted mandatory mask-wearing requirement is applicable in all passenger areas 

at German airports as well as onboard of aircraft of Austrian Airlines, Brussels Airlines, 

Condor, Eurowings, Lufthansa, Swiss International Air Lines and TUIfly. The obligation 

applies to both departing and arriving flights to Germany. The masks are to be provided 

by the passengers themselves. 

 

BARIG is currently in close consultation with its international member airlines regarding 

the implementation of the respective requirement. 

 

Further current BARIG topics and news on aviation are available at 

www.barig.aero/en/news. 

 

BARIG (Board of Airline Representatives in Germany e. V.) represents the interests of more than 100 

national and international airlines in scheduled, charter, low cost and air cargo business. Since the foundation in 

1951 the airline association works for the improvement of frame conditions in the aviation industry in Germany 

and is the key industry contact for politics, authorities, industry and media. www.BARIG.aero, 

https://de.linkedin.com/company/barig 

 

BARIG / Board of Airline Representatives in Germany e.V.  
Frankfurt Airport Center 1 (HBK 27), Hugo-Eckener-Ring, 60549 Frankfurt am Main, Germany, 

barig@barig.aero, www.barig.aero  
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